
Elk Grove Park District
Efficiency Committee Meeting Minutes

March 28, 2024 6:32 p.m.

President Walz called the meeting to order at 6:32 p.m.

In attendance: Commissioner Biedke
Commissioner Carlson
Commissioner O’Malley
President Walz
Commissioner Cooke (arrived 6:35 p.m.)

Staff: Ben Curcio
Brad Sholes
Tiffany Greene
Mark Kosbab
Kelly Carbon

Committee
Members: Ralph Souder

Diane Malinowski

Visitors: Allan Crites

DISCUSSION ON DRAFT EFFICIENCY REPORT

Executive Director Curcio began the meeting by reading the following from the IAPD Fact
Sheet:

“The Decennial Committees on Local Government Efficiency Act, 50 ILCS 7p/1, et seq.,
requires units of local government that levy any tax, including park districts, forest preserve
districts, and conservation districts, to form a committee to study local government efficiencies
and issue a report to the county board in which the unit of local government is situated. The Act
does not apply to municipalities and counties.”

The Committee then watched a slideshow which provided an overview of the park district
including shared services and partnerships, transparency, and district awards and recognitions.

After which the Committee discussed the draft of the Efficiency report. Staff will continue to
meet to make additions to the report over the course of the next several months. Additions to the
draft report may include: advertisers going back two (2) years, the Chamber of Commerce,
Silver Sneakers and the Active Renew programs, senior employment, protection of property
values and Channel 6.

ADJOURNMENT

President Walz adjourned the Efficiency Committee meeting at 6:59 p.m.


